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Dear Chesterbrook Families,

Time flies when you’re having fun! Can you believe

that we are almost halfway through the summer

already? We hope that you feel connected through

tadpoles and enjoy seeing your child engaging in all of

our summer camp activities!

If you are not yet registered for the fall it is not too late

to ensure your child’s spot for next year! Come and

see us at the front desk.

Friendly Reminders:

Please remember to sign your child in and out every

day.

Sick Policy: Please keep in mind that we have a 24

hour sick policy. This is to ensure the health of all of us

and to limit the spread of illness.

Extra Clothes: Be sure to provide your child with extra

clothing, including shoes. Items can be stored in your

child’s cubby. Also, check the clothes often to make

sure everything still fits and is still seasonally

appropriate. For our potty training friends – please

provide an extra set of socks and shoes. Also please

remember our shoe policy and remember closed-toe

shoes or sandals are mandatory to keep feet safe!

Have a safe and happy summer. We appreciate you!

Ms. Maryann Romero- Principal

Maryann.Romero@nlcinc.com

Ms. Hope Carlson – Assistant Principal

Hope.Carlson@nlcinc.com

Calendar of Events

7/4 Closed for Independence Day

Every Wednesday in July we will 

be having splash day

Thursday’s we will be cooking in 

the classroom

7/5 & 7/26 Junior campers will be 

going to the Warf indoor 

waterpark

7/12 & 6/19 Junior campers will 

be going on a field trip to Atlantis

7/12 Dean Alan the Magician will 

be holding a show at our school

7/21 Junior camp field trip to see 

Mr. Molecule’s science show at 

Wolf Trap

7/22 Raging Reptiles Show

7/28 Junior camp trip to the 

Leesburg Animal Park
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